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World Language Honor
Society Induction Ceremony 

October 18, 2024

On October 16th, the World Language Honor
Society welcomed its newest members to the
French, German, Italian and Spanish chapters.

These incredible students have shown a passion
for learning not only about these languages, but

the cultures that accompany them.
Congratulations to all of the inductees!
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Raquel Sciacca
Earns  Role in

LIHSA Production

Congratulations to our
National Merit

Commended Students on
being ranked in the top of

the National Merit
Scholarship Program

The Long Island High School for the Arts
(LIHSA) holds an annual production called

Broadway Supports LIHSA.  Each year
students audition for a role in the
production where they have the

opportunity to work side by side with
Broadway stars.  This year West Senior

Raquel Sciacca auditioned before a panel
of Broadway professionals and was

selected to be part of this year’s cast!  

Alexander Zhu

Christopher Kovacs, Aneira
Vundecode and Corinne Cusati


